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Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  This substitute amendment reflects AB−248 without AA1.  My understanding
is that no action was taken on AA1 to AB−248 at the committee hearing in which
AB−248 was recommended for passage and that AA1 is no longer being pursued.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.
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